
 
 

 
11th  July 2025 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 

 
Subject: LFPCN 41554 - Addition of KC logo on Fuse Body 

 
 
This is a 90-day PCN. 
 

With regards to the above reference. Littelfuse would like to inform you that there 

will be a change in the marking on our fuse bodies. In compliance to the 

requirement set by the Korean Testing Laboratory (KTL), we will be incorporating 

the KC logo into the fuse marking. 

 

Please note that this change is purely related to regulatory requirement and does 

not affect the performance or specifications of the product. 

 
We would do the running change from 13th October 2025 
 
Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
 
Alvin Salvador/John Semana/Winson Wang 
Product Manager- Asia 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Phils, Inc (Philippines) 
+63 43 430-0100 
asalvador@littelfuse.com,  
jsemana@littelfuse.com 
wwang@littelfuse.com 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Dwang@Littelfuse.com
mailto:jsemana@littelfuse.com


 

Affected Product Line and Series  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Product Line Series Rating Before After

TRTE 369 Series 1A - 5A

TRTE 369 Series 6.3A

TRTE 370 Series 50mA - 800mA

TRTE 370 Series 1A - 5A

TRTE 370 Series 6.3A

TRTE 392 Series 500mA - 800mA

TRTE 392 Series 1A - 5A

TRTE 392 Series 6.3A

TRTE 400 Series 500mA - 800mA

TRTE 400 Series 1A - 6.3A



 

Product Line Series Rating Current Target Adjustment

Pico 877 2A - 6.3A

Pico 876
160mA - 630mA

stamping

Pico 876 1.6A - 5A

inkjet stamping  
 

Note: For 876 Fuse Series 1.6A – 5A, Fuse marking will change from Inkjet printing to Pad Printing.  
 
 
 

Product Line Series Rating Current Target Adjustment

Nano 443 500mA - 5A

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


